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Islamabad Capital Police launches special campaign to combat motorcycle theft

According to details, following the special directives of Islamabad Capital City Police Officer (ICCPO) Dr. Akbar Nasir Khan, the Islamabad Capital Police has initiated a special campaign to combat motorcycle theft in Islamabad, a public relations officer said.

He said that, during this campaign, citizens are directed to use all precautionary measures when parking motorcycles, always park motorcycles in designated parking areas, use strong double locks, and park motorcycles inside homes instead of on the streets.

Additionally, always keep them in sight, ensure the use of fuel switches, park motorcycles in well-lit areas at night, and use official number plates issued by the Excise and Taxation Department.  These security measures make theft more difficult.

Islamabad Capital Police is utilizing all available resources to make the city a safer place with the cooperation of citizens. Citizens are urged to report any suspicious individuals or activities to their respective police stations, emergency helpline "Pucar-15" or via the "ICT-15” app.


